

# Контроль чтения 5

## 1

Read the text. Choose the correct answer, A, B or C.

Clare is eight years old and lives in Manchester. She has a big family. Her two older brothers, Mike and Tom, are doctors. They work in a big hospital. Her brothers work a lot and they only come home to visit sometimes. When they come home, Clare wants to play with them but they are usually tired and sleep all the time. Clare also has two sisters. They are twins and live at home. They are 17 years old. They go to school in Manchester.

This weekend is special because it's their mum's birthday. All the family are at home. It's sunny and Clare, Tom and their sisters are all in the garden helping their mum. Mike is reading a book in the living room. Their dad is in the kitchen. He is making a birthday cake for Mum.

The weather is usually warm and dry on her mum's birthday. Yesterday the weather wasn't good. It was very cool and it rained all day, and Clare was sad. But today everyone is home and she's really happy.

- 1 How many people are there in Clare's family? .....  
A 2  
B 7  
C 8
- 2 Who does Claire live with? .....  
A Her parents and her sisters.  
B Her parents, her brothers and her sisters.  
C Her parents, her sisters and one brother.
- 3 Why is all the family at home today? .....  
A It's Clare's birthday.  
B It's her mum's birthday.  
C It's her dad's birthday.
- 4 What is her dad doing? .....  
A He's working in the garden.  
B He's cooking.  
C He's reading a book.
- 5 What was the weather like yesterday? .....  
A sunny and hot  
B warm and dry  
C cold and wet

## 2

Complete the text with the words in the box. There are four you do not need to use.

|             |          |         |           |         |
|-------------|----------|---------|-----------|---------|
| boring      | cold     | famous  | favourite | plate   |
| restaurants | safe     | sitting | swim      | tickets |
| visited     | waitress |         |           |         |

My name is Isabella and I come from Spain. I'm fifteen years old and I go to school in Barcelona.

Barcelona is (1) ..... for its museums and churches. It's also got beautiful beaches. Many people go there to (2) ..... in the sea. There are many tourists in the spring and summer. The weather is always very good. It's never too hot or too (3) ..... There are also many (4) ..... in Barcelona with great Spanish food.

Today it's my birthday and I'm with my best friends, Louisa and Laura. We're (5) ..... in a small café and we're having ice cream. It's my (6) ..... food. In the morning we (7) ..... some of Barcelona's museums. They were really interesting but the (8) ..... were expensive.